
From : Vashek Vylet <vylet@jlab.org>

Subject : Re: Hall D Tagger shielding

To : Timothy Whitlatch <whitey@jlab.org>

Cc : Eugene Chudakov <gen@jlab.org>, Pavel
Degtiarenko <pavel@jlab.org>, Bob May
<may@jlab.org>

Zimbra gen@jlab.org

Re: Hall D Tagger shielding

Thu, Oct 09, 2014 10:59 AM

Tim,

Our approval process for this kind of shielding is a) internal review and approval within
RadCon,
and b) approval by SCMB. Both of these were done for a previous, slightly different
version of
the shielding. Pavel Degtiarenko, who designed the original shielding, is of the opinion
that the
design difference is minor and that the current design is equally acceptable. Both I and
Bob May
concur that this does not need to go back through SCMB. 
Please consider this shielding design approved. It will be documented in our shielding
database.

Vashek

Vaclav "Vashek" Vylet
Radiation Control Manager
Jefferson Lab
12050 Jefferson Avenue
Suite 602-5
Newport News, VA 23606
Phone: 757-269-7551

From: "Timothy Whitlatch" <whitey@jlab.org>

To: "Pavel Degtiarenko" <pavel@jlab.org>, "Bob May" <may@jlab.org>, "Vashek

Vylet" <vylet@jlab.org>

Cc: "Eugene Chudakov" <gen@jlab.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 8, 2014 4:54:10 PM

Subject: Hall D Tagger shielding

Zimbra https://zimbra.jlab.org/zimbra/h/printmessage?id...
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Hi Gents,

Attached is the version of the shielding wall that is currently being installed.
Can someone officially approve this?

Thanks,

Tim Whitlatch
Hall D Engineer
Jefferson Lab
12050 Jefferson Ave ste 402
Newport News, Va 23606
757-269-5087
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